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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Wallan and Chotzen, and members of the Judiciary 

Committee: 

 

I am writing in support of 3075, because, like the majority of Oregonians, I supported 

Measure 114 in 2022. I knew then and I know now that we need common sense gun 

violence prevention measures to prevent homicide and suicide deaths in our state. 

Studies show that implementing a permit to purchase system will help prevent those 

deaths. The Oregon Appellate Court has upheld Measure 114, now it's time for the 

legislature to act to make sure we can put these important and necessary 

implementation steps in place. I appreciate your hard work and for this opportunity to 

submit testimony. 

 

Eleni Kondilis 


